mulRata

INNOVATOR IN ELECTRONICS

Change In ID Authorization Letter

Date: 2019/4/24
Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: VPYLBZF

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for representative of Rapsodo Pte Ltd to apply to FCC
for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This
authorization applies to Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd., FCC ID: VPYLBZF(06/27/2014).
We are aware that Rapsodo Pte Ltd intends to market the above referenced product
under their own FCC ID: 2AH30-MLM10.

Sincerely yours,

Takahiro Watanabe

Title: Senior Manager

Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.

10-1, Higashikotari 1-chome Nagaokakyo-shi ,Kyoto 617-8555,Japan
Tel: +81-(0)75-944-6844

E-mail: twata@murata.com




